
St. Francis Church of England Primary School 
School Contact Details: 

Address: Cherry Tree Lane, Cherry Tree, Blackburn, BB2 5NX 
Telephone: 01254 201419 

Email: office@stfrancis.blackburn.sch.uk 
Website: www.stfranciscep.co.uk 
Facebook: @stfrancisceprimary  

 
School Vision: Our aim at St. Francis Church of England Primary School is to guide our children to live fulfilling lives, rooted 
in the values taught by Jesus based on the gospel value of love for one another. 
School Mission Statement: Love Faith. Love People. Love Learning. 
School Values: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. 

School Newsletter 

Worship Theme 

This week, we met two ladies who 

met Jesus. Jesus came to their 

house. They were Mary and Martha. 

We read Luke Chapter 10 verses 38 

to 42.  

Jesus, a very special visitor, came to 

their house. The two sister’s actions 

were different. Martha got busy and 

missed being in Jesus’ presence. 

Mary stopped and recognised the 

importance of being with Jesus and 

feeling a sense of peace.  

We linked this to Children’s Mental 

Health week also. We looked at what 

we can learn from Mary’s actions - 

stopping and recognising the 

important aspects of life. What to say 

‘no’ to and how to find 

peace in busy 

schedules. 

Date: 11.02.22 

Speak to your child 

about... 

Are you like Mary or 

Martha - how do you know? 

How often each day to you take time 

to stop and pause? 

Could you build in some ‘pause’ time 

to your day? 

How do you make good choices to 

support good mental health? 

What do you do if you feel down, sad 

and or lonely? 

Is there anyone we can pray for? 

What Global Action 

Hero work could 

you be doing? 

Picture News: (https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/19-20/84388) 

General Information 

PLEA: Children loved seeing parents reading books 

on screen! Brave parents/carers—please send in 

more recordings of you reading books so we can 

build up a bank and continue to show our children 

that #TeamStFrancis is a community of readers! 

ACTION: Book your child’s school lunches for 

Spring 2! Do it now so it’s done. 

ACTION: Check ParentPay account and clear any 

outstanding payments. 

BREAKFAST CLUB: Please note, office staff do not 

start until 8am and therefore, please do not leave 

your child at the outside gate and drive away before 

8am. 

REMINDER: Punctuality - children should be 

walking through the gate as close to 8.45am so they 

can start their ‘Do Now’ task by 8.50am. You are 

late if you arrive after 8.50am. 

REMINDER: School starts back after half-term on 

Monday 21st February. 

NEWS: Year 5, 6 and Eco-Warriors had a great day 

this week planting 189 trees! 

Dates - National Days and Weeks 

21.02.22—Fairtrade Fortnight   

03.03.22—World Book Day 

WB 14.03.22—British Science Week 

WB 07.02.22 - Shakespeare Week  

THANKS! 

THANKS for sending in gardening tools this week to support Children’s 

Mental Health Week—’Grow Together’ 

THANKS to our parents/carers who completed a recording of reading a 

story for us to watch during Storytelling Week 

THANKS to the parents in YR and Y4 for joining their classes at the 

library for their visits. 

THANKS to all the parents who have supported the PTA Doughnuts 

and Uniform events 

Facebook Page 

Check out our Facebook Page towards the end of this weekend 

coming with updates around learning and our Mayoral Award. 

Parking: If you park on Yellow Zig-Zag lines or mount kerbs, you are 

endangering a child’s life. Please be a responsible motorist and follow 

the laws to protect every member of #TeamStFrancis. 

Governor Information 

There was one nomination for Parent Governor vacancy. This means 

there is no requirement for an election. Thank you to Nik Gittins. More 

information to follow about our new Parent Governor.  


